
 

 

SPECIAL SOLE-PURPOSE MEETING OF THE MOUNT PENN BOROUGH COUNCIL 

May 10, 2022 

 

The Mount Penn Borough Council met in a special sole-purpose session on Tuesday, May 10, 

2022 at the Borough Hall.   President Goodman brought the meeting to order at 7:30 P.M. and 

led the Pledge of Allegiance.  Responding to roll call were Council Members: Roger Reto, Rick 

Lombardo, Joseph Cunliffe, Roger Stief, and Shannon Billman.  Also in attendance were Mayor, 

Ryan Maurer, Solicitor Tom Klonis, and, Secretary, Teresa Dietrich. 

 

Also in attendance were Residents: Christine & Mark Dise, Billie Jean Buckland, & Roberta 

Banks. 

 

I.  PERSONNEL: 

A.  Executive session immediately at 7:35PM to interview potential Borough 

Manager, Amy Burkhart.   

Executive session resumed at 7:44 PM, no action taken on Personnel matter at 

this time. 

B.  Interviews for Council Vacancy.   

The following people were considered & interviewed:  Billie Jean Buckland, 

Christine Dise, & Nathan Rupright. 

Immediately following interviews a motion was made to appoint Nathan Rupright 

to the Council Vacancy by Ms. Billman.  Seconded by Mr. Reto. 

Motion did not carry, roll call vote needed. 

Mr. Goodman- Y, Mr. Lombardo- Y, Mr. Reto-Y, Mr. Cunliffe-N, Mr. Stief-N, 

Ms. Billman-Y.  4-2 Motion carried.   

 

II. ADJOURNMENT: Mr. Stief made a motion for adjournment at 8:44P.M., seconded by 

Mr. Lombardo.  The motion carried unanimously.  The next regularly scheduled 

Council meeting will be held Tuesday, May 24, 2022 at 7:30 P.M. at Borough Hall.   

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Teresa Dietrich 

Secretary 


